
From: ashley.brunner@arthrex.com <ashley.brunner@arthrex.com>
To:  

Date: 6/20/2018 9:22:43 AM
Subject: Arthrex, Inc. coming soon to South Carolina ~ Website email from Ashley Brunner

Good morning, My name is Ashley Brunner and I am with Arthrex, Inc. from Naples, FL. I am 
reaching out asking for assistance in retrieving Lieutenant Governor's, Kevin Bryant, email address. 
Arthrex is coming to South Carolina soon and creating over 1,000 jobs for the people of South 
Carolina. We had an announcement ribbon cutting ceremony a few weeks ago that Henry McMaster 
attended with our President, Reinhold Schmieding. We are looking to obtain his email address so that 
we may send him updates with Arthrex's construction, jobs, information and timeline. Thank you! 
Best, Ashley Brunner 
 

Ashley Brunner
 
1570 Windamere Lane
 
Naples, FL 34119
 
2397771944
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